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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers:

1 Format has been updated

2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer
This is an important meta-analysis that included 13 non-randomised studies and examined the association between Bevacizumab and postoperative morbidity and mortality in patients with colorectal liver metastasis. The important authors` conclusion was regarding Oxaliplatin-related liver injury and Bevacizumab. The main limitation of study was the inclusion of non randomised studies, and authors mentioned this issue in discussion part. 

There are some minor comments and study can be accepted for publication. 
(1) Abstract section, in Aims paragraph should be mentioned: preoperative neoadjuvant Bevacizumab
Answer : we have revised as “AIM: To assess the impact of preoperative neoadjuvant Bevacizumab (Bev) on outcome after surgery for patients with resectable colorectal liver metastases (CLM).”
(2)
In Abstract section (last sentence), Authors should mentioned that they examined studies that involved the patients treated by Oxaliplatin and obtain the statistically significant result regarding sinusoidal dilatation in this patients. 
Answer : we have revised as “Bev can be safely administered before hepatic resection for patients with CLM and has a protective effect against hepatic injury in patients treated with oxaliplatin chemotherapy.”
(3)
Introduction – fourth paragraph, first sentence, left square bracket [ should be in superscript format
 Answer : we have revised Introduction.
3 References and typesetting were corrected

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology.
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